November 2023 - Phonics Workshop

Class 1

Thank you to all of the families who attended the Year 1 phonics workshop this week. We
were delighted to see so many of you there to support your children and we hope you
found the session helpful. Please see the link below for the Little Wandle website, that was
shown to you during the session and feel free to speak to us about anything we can do to
help you support your child with reading at home.

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents
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